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Leaders Guild News and Update

This is a corrected copy of the newsletter. I apologise for a
second version, and some incorrect links in the first
version.

 
 New Executive Director

 
It is a privilege for me to follow in Munir's steps as
Executive Director, and I would like to take this
opportunity to thank him for all his work in this role
over the last several years. I would also like to thank
him and Martha and Darvesha and the Board for
their support as I find my way. It is certainly an
exciting step for me, and I am now more aware than
ever of how Unity speaks through the diversity of our
dance family in so many countries, languages and
contexts.

http://dancesofuniversalpeace.org/home.shtm
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/about.shtm
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/wwmap.shtm
http://dancesofuniversalpeace.org/mtgabout.shtm
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/dupmission.shtm
http://dancesofuniversalpeace.org/donpayguildfees.shtm
http://dancesofuniversalpeace.org/contacthow.shtm
http://dancesofuniversalpeace.org/links.shtm
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1419835644698055/
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/enewsletterhome.shtm
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I really value the focus on the transmission of the
dances and their transformative powers. My own life
has been transformed by the Dances over many
years. I live in the hills in the north of England. I have
a background in educational management, and I
continue to support the European Ruhaniat Summer
School in an administrative capacity.

I look forward to getting to know many more dance
leaders in our family; and please feel free to contact
me on any DUP International matters. My email is
director@dancesofuniversalpeace.org.

As a footnote, this email address may still be linked
to Munir in your email contacts, and you may like to
change it to Aziz Dixon. Munir can still be contacted
by email at the address listed for him in the Leaders
Guild
Directory.

  

 
Updated Leader Guidelines: introduction from the Guidance

Council

 
Dear Leaders,

 

Last year the Guidance Council (GC) further refined the Mentor Guidelines. This past year the

http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/wwevents.asp
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/wwevents.asp
http://www.dancesofuniversalpeace.org/wwtrnevents.asp
mailto:inoffice@dancesofuniversalpeace.org
mailto:director@dancesofuniversalpeace.org
mailto:Community@dancesofuniversalpeace.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dances-of-Universal-Peace-International/166836906700937?ref=hl
mailto:director@dancesofuniversalpeace.org


Council has refined the Leader Guidelines, focusing in particular on the section 'Dance Leader's
Journey'.
 
The substantive changes are printed here, with the changes in red so you can easily identify them.

 
The new Guidelines are also now posted online here.

 
We have further emphasized the importance of direct experience and on-going relationships with
mentors, and more clearly defined what it means to be a certified leader and how certified leaders
continue developing as leaders once they have been certified. We emphasized in the Mentor
Guidelines that mentoring is not necessarily a trajectory of an advancing Dance and Walks leader,
but a separate concentration best done by those who feel that affinity. And in these Guidelines we
delineate more clearly just what is the natural trajectory for an evolving leader. As we see it the
mark of an advancing leader is increased presence, transparency, magnetism, and balance.
 
The Guidance Council is grateful to all of you for your participation in the Dance and Walk lineage
and hopes you will be encouraged and inspired by these new changes.
 

Darvesha, Halima, Munir, Farrunnissa and Saadi
 

A new 2016 edition of the Leader Guidelines, incorporating all of the recent changes, has been

prepared as a pdf document designed to facilitate two-sided printing. Members are encouraged to

download 

(click here) and print a copy for their own easy reference.
 

   Leader Recognitions 

 
The Guidance Council would like to congratulate and acknowledge all the Walks and Dance
leaders who have been certified or recognized as Mentors in Training or Mentors over the last
several months, since our last letter. 
 Click here to view the list of these Leaders on the InTheGarden Yahoo Group. You will need to log
in to Yahoo to view the list - see next article.

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuD1rOf_r8ylB95xHngatej3H3sqsBP-Yu0ne_Sqc8fVMzNyEbr0csQEN49lBz2PIVYBEG_bzu2oHW0sm-cKSU3meYjbxDK4ZvnJZIQL_xoSBB0o6XSUSo3YbxyN_g2tn550wZDuRmkohpzQd6WCGizj4z7HDeUILbV1dpwQ03w6rcTImOFkRbebBUvNHSra5aw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3qLaAbgUIT3lMaCnc69tvHkPGVqmHG7AT1Dx94D4kDhKEew8fs9am9vfcDfnMqkW_NdfTVdMhANFrjemfTxkNiBOQg4bYlT6GvyqPjBBjYW72JAdzKA957jQjgMJn_NDfNqawtQuxl3AjK96rQ_lMv7GTbiAfpxA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuD1rOf_r8ylBBZ4ApdvNP-j1KcBrRUxHxhB31-Hv6j7BSF-sdyRpuIu514Wjmii9K-b8TmvpUF1tuFDp9pdP3vjq_65Vj9i0ufXKyNkF6RHoL8jxa700saOcgI_W_HCC6i85VMivHX5bZ5L-yJ_Zn0v7KCgkoO46w-G_hl7K962V36vw40xJrirTBC5rx_ahbw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3qLaAbgUITCSlyYYluEcruw5NTXo5NusL3LqUKcquCTdPKkfUgipxculap4dUcFJcu1jn0Dm2vDK0SBFZImk5wqccPswRs912VRrpOl9E8UhvSTw0H4Ddz5_nrQAHZ-LZt_FBaxyEHeitqsNZYJYZs_QTnmo9uYC5dP8h7TB5wqpBPikXUbnjfz_7YRDOX_Dl1NF6pDvsh&c=&ch=


In the Garden
 

What is the InTheGarden Yahoo Group?

 
"InTheGarden" is a moderated electronic email forum which we invite and encourage all mentored
Dance leaders to join. InTheGarden provides a means for us to communicate with each other
about our development and training as leaders of the Walks and Dances of Universal Peace.
Periodically, the Guidance Council may introduce discussion topics for our collective exploration,
and will also use this email forum to announce administrative and structural changes. You may
also access the emails of past discussions through the group's home page.

 
How do I subscribe to the group?
Simply send an email to InTheGarden-subscribe@yahoogroups.com. If you are in the Dance
Leaders Guild, then you will automatically be subscribed!
 
You will receive a reply from Yahoo with a link asking if you wish to create a user name and
password for Yahoo groups. You do not need to click the link and do this if you simply want to
receive emails from the group. If you wish to be able to read past emails sent from the group and
adjust your settings for IntheGarden group emails, then follow the link to establish a user name
and password for Yahoo Groups. If you have a spam trapper, make sure that you include
InTheGarden@yahoogroups.com as an exception.
 
How do I send messages to the group?
To post a message send your email to InTheGarden@yahoogroups.com.

 
Do I need a Yahoo email address in order to subscribe?
Once an email address has been subscribed to one of the Yahoo Groups, you can send
messages to and receive messages from the group WITHOUT a establishing a Yahoo account.

 
How do I access the InTheGarden group home page?
When you subscribe to the InTheGarden group, you will receive a reply email from Yahoo asking if
you wish to establish a Yahoo Groups user name and password. If you follow the links and
complete this process, you will then be able to manage and revise this and any other of your
Yahoo groups and subscription settings at any time. For more information, see
http://help.yahoo.com/l/us/yahoo/groups/original/members/manage/manage-17.html. If you elect
not to establish a Yahoo group user name and password, you will simply receive group emails
when they go out but will not be able to read past InTheGarden emails, etc on the group home
page.

 
I sent my email, but it did not show up right away. Why?
This is a moderated group, which means Darvesha MacDonald, Chair of the Guidance Council,
reviews all emails sent to the group for accuracy and appropriateness before they are allowed to
go through.

 
Why does the IntheGarden Yahoo Group not show up when I search for it within Yahoo
Groups?
We created the group as a private group that wouldn't show up via the Yahoo search feature to
prevent it from being found randomly, and to avoid the moderator from having to deal with requests
from those not qualified to join it.
Making it a private/hidden type of group does make it more difficult to locate for those leaders not

mailto:InTheGarden-subscribe@yahoogroups.com
mailto:InTheGarden@yahoogroups.com
mailto:InTheGarden@yahoogroups.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuI7SWwSD-7Jy1cjLy2EUpNV436mM6KJ_o1FVooaZqhuppkoo-7-JkJcgliEVRujWzB89YEJ0SQx4TZcNQtGmX5n99g3hKwRey5__4tm2PHWu6tIyW4wL6BdgcfD-enGTk9NdKaQM84PUZe3u00NZf4XhDZlgcWoZaQ_zRaK5SV39DQK6OZCisImbrORFQNaZY8bSLcm3Brclmda7x2ThSRo=&c=&ch=


already subscribed. We ask that mentors direct their mentees to this page so they know the actual
details about joining the Yahoo group. It would help us if mentors also follow up on whether their
mentees have successfully connected!

 

 
 

Mentor list-serve - calling all mentors
 

Mentors and mentors-in-training are eligible for the Mentors Guild Yahoo Group so they can
receive information about and discuss topics of interest to mentors. To confirm access to that
group, please contact Darvesha MacDonald at victoriadarvesha@gmail.com.
 
Further details:

Post Message : mtgmail@yahoogroups.com 
Subscribe : mtgmail-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 
Unsubscribe :mtgmail-unsubscribe@yahoogroups.com

List Owner :mtgmail-owner@yahoogroups.com

  Dances of Universal Peace Logo Policy

 
It seems helpful to mention again the policy on the use of the DUP logo.
Details are to be found on our website here.
 
The circle of hearts logo is registered to Dances of Universal Peace International. The logo may
be used by all members of the Leaders Guild of the Dances of Universal Peace, as well as for
official business of the organization. The words "Dances of Universal Peace" should appear near
the logo whenever it is used. In the United States, the 'sm' (service mark) must appear with and
near the circle of hearts; in the rest of the world (c) (copyright) should be shown.
 

                                                   
Please do not alter the logo as presented on our website, for example,
making the hearts different colors. The logo was designed to be
recognizable whether rendered in color or black and white. Altering the
logo in such a way weakens its design and waters down the strong
association that the Dances of Universal Peace have had with it since
1983.

 
Dance update

The Guidance Council has recently learned that this Korean Zen mantra is chanted Kwan Zeon

mailto:victoriadarvesha@gmail.com
mailto:mtgmail@yahoogroups.com
mailto:mtgmail-subscribe@yahoogroups.com
mailto:mtgmail-unsubscribe@yahoogroups.com
mailto:mtgmail-owner@yahoogroups.com
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Bosal, and not "Kwan Zeon Bosai''. This change is now reflected in this write-up.  The recording
and videos will be updated in the future. In the meantime, leaders may want to begin leading this
Dance using the correct pronunciation.
 

 

 Information about the Murshid SAM Dargah project
by Sufi Ruhaniat International

 
The dream of a beautiful and functional shrine at the gravesite of Murshid SAM is well on the way
toward becoming a reality. The Murshid Samuel Lewis Dargah ("dargah" being the Arabic word for
the shrine of a Sufi saint) is planned for completion in the spring of 2017.

  
In keeping with his request, Murshid SAM's body was interred on the mountain at Lama
Foundation in northern New Mexico, USA. Many devotees have made pilgrimages to this site over
the past 45 years, but until now Murshid's grave has remained exposed to the elements. The
intensity of the sun and snow at 8,700 feet above sea level has posed difficulties for individuals
and groups wanting to remain for any length of time, e.g. for Dances of Universal Peace or to sit
meditation. When completed, the Dargah will solve these practical problems, and through attention
to sacred geometry and beautiful materials, do so in a way that inspires pilgrims and supports their
intention to be in Murshid SAM's barakah.
 
Murshid SAM said, "The connection between the teacher and the disciple is in no way dependent
on one or the other being in the body." Appreciating this paradox, we find living presence at
Murshid SAM's grave; there is an opening and expansion that occurs when we are able to sit and
listen.
 
Murshid SAM had the unique ability when visiting the shrines of saints in the East to empty
himself and receive their direct guidance. His inspiration for the Dances of Universal Peace came
at the Dargah of Hazrat Salim Chishti, in Fatehpur Sikri, India. Before his passing he predicted
that his own resting place would become just such a touchstone, a place where pilgrims could
receive guidance and answers to Life's question. For his disciples, he stressed the importance of
creating such shrines and pilgrimage places in America. 

Thanks particularly to the vision and commitment of the Pir of the Sufi Ruhaniat, Shabda Kahn,

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuI7SWwSD-7JyZ5NgzkYb1xsAv2hw8UbHnZgu2S5RX8nRJ8o8rD8HFUZ_HsGawMYIt35rShQdzPoLiQBg2G30c526n0sulBygVP8OzP-7pN_wMH3VMELRhRBAp7Nq-qefmuqLZprcKRPwH2gd1tt41uAg-u_dRL6jqg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuI7SWwSD-7JyvJy5PxRgY50ix4x6wvvgFDAXqDItz7QLqQm965AV6Cp-nodz6DB-2YL8WzJBeF8FpySi_weip0oQk4S6f89kYJU2bWSCqaeQjGyg4bl_lIOCV7e5rSqpgw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3qLaAbgUITSUJADD8WxH1OQwyFZTQioKvvlrJDVaUNWJ4kPXKHghfMcs_lBeQQbzCUifKLGF3i0UDolZo1AB16he4yVp0oIJalF5IY0PfaNLFyQbEiSc6IDERyfqnTOye775qQ-xnxIXEvSjJlhMAO9aljyLrh3-cZBIXHFbq6gRBR0ZjBNBVDGzzSXiNrsA==&c=&ch=


and the generous donations of many supporters, this three-quarter million dollar project is steadily
coming into manifestation.
 
Leaders Guild members who are interested in supporting this vision by giving a donation or
sponsoring a fundraising event in local dance circles - please click here for further information.
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